
Dear Property Owners and Residents of Country Club Heights,

We appreciate your continued patience as we work through the Country 
Club Heights Utilities Improvement Project.

We understand the disruptions caused by the project and deeply regret the 
inconvenience this has caused. The County will be moving in a different direction 
and residents can expect the contractor to permanently exit the community. Please
be assured that we are taking the necessary actions to address the issues and to 
ensure the project is completed to the highest standards.

We are committed to maintaining proper standards during this transition and will keep
you informed as new developments occur. Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any
questions to Community Project Liaison, Leann Wishah, via email at 
CCH-Utilities-Project@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (352) 432-8179.

www.seminolecountyfl.gov/countryclubheights
For the latest updates on the project’s progression and project updates please visit 
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